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The Moors at Arne Project 

HGV Entrance works – Arne Road 

28 June 2023 

Preparations are continuing for the start of main works and we wanted to 
keep you informed as we enter the next phase which will involve 
preparing the site for heavy goods vehicle (HGV) deliveries.  

HGVs will enter the site via a new entrance which will be located by the 
first cattlegrid as you travel from Ridge towards Arne. For HGVs to cross 
the ditch safely, a concrete slab will be constructed across the ditch. A 
culvert will be laid inside the ditch before the slab is constructed. This is 
a large pipe which will allow water to continue to flow under the slab 
when the ditch collects water during periods of heavy rain.  

This piece of work is expected to commence on 29 June and should be 
completed by 12 July. During the construction of the concrete slab, it 
may be necessary to implement temporary traffic controls on Arne Road. 
We apologise in advance for any disruption during this time.  

Once the project is complete, the concrete slab and culvert will be 
removed and the ditch returned to its natural state. 

Thank you for your patience as we continue to prepare for site 
deliveries. 

If you have any queries about this work please get in touch via 
arne@kier.co.uk or call Kier's Public Liaison Officer on 07743 985714. 


